






James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President	 Tori Kawasaki, Ilima Band Director

	 	 Barbara Valona, Band Support	 Nancy Lord, Secretary


Meeting called to order at 6:41pm.


Barb stated that Lisa has 4 vendors committed to Craft Fair. Abby stated she has received 4 
payments of $20 from vendors. She still needs logos and websites. She created first post for 
social media and requests that everyone share it. We will only advertise the donations on IG, so 
that we can keep track of sales.


Heather will respond back to a parent requesting band updates.


Board inquired on how we can help support Ilima’s band. Tori stated that the school is not 
providing any funding at this time and he has many instruments that need repairs and also that 
he has a shortage of instruments to provide to students. Board requested that he send Matt & 
Scott a list of these specific needs and we will attempt to assist to help meet these needs. Tori 
stated that Ilima does not have a band booster program, but he would like to look into starting 
one to help with fundraising and also to get the parents more involved.


Matt and Scott stated that they met with incoming 8th grade band students from both middle 
schools this past week. Board discussed the need to communicate with current and incoming 
band parents to keep them updated also.


Board discussed holding an informational parent night in the Spring to help promote our 
Booster program and help parents understand the band program better. Matt suggested that 
we prerecord some informational segments from different members, and possibly hold a live 
question and answer portion at the end. The entire program would be recorded and provided 
for parents who cannot attend that evening and would enable them to watch at their leisure.


Lynette confirmed with Board that the vendor fee for fair is $20 and that the vendor keeps all 
profits from sales.


Meeting adjourned at 7:14pm.


Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 25, 2020 at 6:30pm. 




